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Recommendation for Brian Doherty to the IEC YEP Program 

 

 

To Whom it may concern at IEC, 

 

This is a letter to confirm my recommendation for Brian Doherty to the IEC YEP 

program. 

 

In the short time I have known Brian, he has been a enthusiastic member of the 

NEMA councils and consortiums that are focused on very current activities with the 

Electrification.  We are working specifically on eMobility and Electrification of North 

American rail. 

 

For NEMA, development of standards is a key function along with development of the 

association, standards development and lobbying the federal government of the 

USA.  Brian is the lead in the development of the needs of the association for the 

standards that are identified as being the core elements of the association and the 

various counsels and consortiums. 

 

Brian is also responsible for ensuring that IEC is a contributor to NEMA and the 

standard development. 

 

Brian has been the leader for identifying and developing the strategy with the 

members of NEMA.  This means working with senior staff of member companies that 

may include the presidents of these companies.  He has to provide understanding of 

their needs and expectation then fashion to documents of understanding. 

 

Brian would be a worthy candidate for the YEP program of IEC. 

 

With best regards 

 

ELANTAS PDG, Inc. 

 

 

 

Stephen Tuckwell 

VP WE and EMobility Business Lines       

NEMA 

A300 North 17th Street 

Suite 900 Arlington 

VA 22209 

Date 

06 26 2024 
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Your contact 

Stephen Tuckwell 
 

Tel (direct) 

+1 314 621 5700 ext. 281 
 

Fax (direct) 

+1 314       
 

E-mail 

stephen.tuckwell@  altana.com   
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